
The new Forces Equine League has been 

launched & online training to follow! 

 

Dear FE’ers & Supporters 

With the support of our sponsors, the new FEBB 

League has been launched! The league comprises of 

categories that you can do from your home/yard and 

our awesome sponsors will be choosing the winners! 

The league was the brainchild of Lt Cdr Becca Brown Royal Navy & Debi Heath French Founder 

of Forces Equine “We wanted to keep spirits high for our members, we are even extending this to 

the whole equine community, mental health and physical wellbeing being paramount at this time, 

so embracing what we love was the only positive option” said Debi Heath French, Founder of 

Forces Equine. 

Classes will be released every week via Facebook and email, so keep your eyes peeled to what is 

being launched and how you can get involved. 

The second competition we are launching will be our Dressage Online. You will be able to com-

pete a dressage test and submit your results. 

Let’s get you all going and keeping you doing what you love within a community that you enjoy 

being a part of that is Forces Equine! #WeServeWeRide #WeSaltueYou! 

Crew Manager Sally Walker will be hosting some training videos for different breeds and horses 

online for all FE members and our online friends, so make sure you stay tuned for this too    

Elly Wishart will be doing exercise with Elly via our Facebook Page, so there will be plenty that 

you can get involved in! 

VISIT www.FORCESEQUINE.com for more details 


